
 

This message is posted in English, Русский, Soomaali, Español, 简体中文, 

Tiếng Việt at https://go.usa.gov/xtBQC. 
 
April 22, 2022 
 
To: ODDS Staff and Partners 
From: Lilia Teninty, Director, Office of Developmental Disabilities Services 
Subject: Diversity, equity and inclusion survey for upcoming grant 
opportunity 
 
Service equity is the cornerstone of ODDS’ work, and both our Equity North 
Star and strategic plan guide us in helping Oregonians access services and 
supports in the system. In an effort to ensure all Oregonians are supported 
in living rich, full lives, ODDS has dedicated $6 million of American Rescue 
Plan Act (ARPA) funding to reach, engage, partner with and provide 
support to those who have experienced barriers in accessing services and 
supports. 
 
This upcoming ARPA Diversity, Equity and Inclusion grant aims to 
strengthen advocacy capacity for people who have experienced such 
barriers. This is including but not limited to those who are people of color, 
LGBTQIA2S+ persons, rural residents, and those experiencing poverty. To 
help us decide how to prioritize and disburse this funding, ODDS seeks 
input from self-advocates, their family members, partners, providers, 
community organizations, and others in the I/DD community.  
 
Please share this survey widely to help us reach the most diverse 
audience as possible. If there is someone in your community that you go to 
for this kind of feedback, please send this to them. The deadline to 
complete this survey is May 11. 
 
Also, you can learn about other upcoming grant opportunities on the ARPA 
webpage.  
 

https://go.usa.gov/xtBQC
https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/DHSNEWS/Documents/ODHS-Equity-North-Star.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/DHSNEWS/Documents/ODHS-Equity-North-Star.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/Compass-Project/Documents/Strategic-Plan.pdf
https://mhpl.shortgrass.ca/blog/lgbtqia2s-what-does-it-all-mean
https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/SENIORS-DISABILITIES/DD/PROVIDERS-PARTNERS/Pages/engagement-innovation.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/SENIORS-DISABILITIES/DD/Pages/ARPA.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/SENIORS-DISABILITIES/DD/Pages/ARPA.aspx


I am grateful for your input in this survey and any support you can give in 
sharing it within your networks. 
 
Sincerely,  

  
  
Lilia Teninty  
Director  
Office of Developmental Disabilities Services  
  
Previous ODDS Director’s Messages are available 
at http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/SENIORS-
DISABILITIES/DD/Pages/messages.aspx  
  
Follow us on Facebook @oregonDHS.IDD or twitter @OregonODDS 
and explore our website.   
  
You can get this document in other languages, large print, braille or a 
format you prefer. Contact the Oregon Office of Developmental Disabilities 
Services at 503-945-5811. We accept calls from all forms of relay service 
for people who are Deaf, deaf-blind, hard of hearing or have a speech 
disability. For more information about relay service providers 
visit www.oregonrelay.com or www.fcc.gov/encyclopedia/trs-providers.  

http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/SENIORS-DISABILITIES/DD/Pages/messages.aspx
http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/SENIORS-DISABILITIES/DD/Pages/messages.aspx
http://www.oregon.gov/dhs/seniors-disabilities/DD/Pages/index.aspx
http://www.oregonrelay.com/
https://www.fcc.gov/encyclopedia/trs-providers

